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Comments: Dear United States Forest Service Personnel,

I am writing today to urge you to keep the Roadless Rule intact, regarding the proposed rollback of it in the
Tongass and Chugach National Parks, Alaska.

Our National Parks are a national treasure, and have been designated by our government specifically to
conserve watersheds, wildlife habitat and recreational values.

The Tongass has been preserved as a National Park to protect these important values for 20 years. It is critical to
sensitive habitat to keep these protections in place.

Our country already has plentiful logging and forestry opportunities in many other publicly owned lands, and does
not need to extend forestry, logging or roads in this last, remaining old growth land.

Please do not be swayed by corporate interests, in the form of Alaska's state petition, to open this sacred,
protected area to logging and other commercial enterprises.

The American people are counting on you to maintain protections for this pristine, roadless area for years to
come.

Please do not rollback protections for the Tongass and Chugach National Park areas. Please maintain protection
of our country's last remaining Intact Forest Landscape!

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Joanna Reese
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